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To: (10)(2e)

Cc: (10)(2e)
From: (10)(2e) )

Sent: Tue 1/28/2020 9:24:49 AM

Subject: FW: Codex Secretariat update on coronavirus in China and Codexmeetings

Hol K

Ter informatie, fl[EYen ik ontvingen gisteren onderstaande email vanuit CCFA.
Groet,
Van: (AGFC) @fao.org>

Verzonden: maandag 27 januari 2020 14:56
Aan: IIEETIND) MEEER @ minvws.ni>
Onderwerp: Codex Secretariat update on coronavirus in China and Codex meetings

Codex Secretariat update on coronavirus in China and Codex meetings
Message sent to CCFA registered delegates on behalf of Tom Heilandt, Codex Secretary

Dear (10)(2e)

The Codex Secretariat has been monitoring the current situation in China regarding the outbreak of coronavirus via WHO daily
updates and the advice from the International Health Regulations (2005) Emergency Committee. Codex is also consulting closely
with the Chinese authorities via the Codex Committee on Food Additives (CCFA) Host Secretariat.

Codex will continue to monitor the situation throughout this week and any decision to be taken regarding the planned session of
CCFA from 2 to 6 March 2020 in Lanzhou will be evaluated and communicated as soon as it has been made.

Codex Secretary

Joint FAO/WHO Food Standards Programme

Viale delle Terme di Caracalla, 00153 Rome, Italy
(10)(2e)
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